

Steven Caudle Terminal Manager

August 25, 2014

Via Certified Mail

Dr. Bechara Choucair Commissioner Chicago Department of Public Health 333 South State Street, Rm. 200 Chicago, IL 60604

Re: Air Pollution Control Rules and Regulations Kinder Morgan/Chicago Arrow Terminal, 2926 E. 126th Street, Chicago, IL 60633 Update to Variance Request

Dear Commissioner Choucair,

On June 11, 2014, Kinder Morgan/Chicago Arrow Terminal filed a Variance Request with the City of Chicago Department of Public Health, which is pending. On page 19 of the Request, we advised the City that we planned to complete the installation of a cover to the railcar loading conveyor by July 15, 2014. Chicago Arrow Terminal completed the installation of the cover on July 14, 2014. Three (3) photographs depicting the new cover are enclosed. Please consider this letter and the attached photographs as a supplement to the Variance Request.

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to call me at 773-646-8005 or email me at steven_caudle@kindermorgan.com.

Sincerely,

Steven Caudle Terminal Manager

cc: Alderman John Pope

Otis Omenazu Dave Graham

Jennifer Hesse, Esq. (Via Email)

Nancy Van Burgel, Esq., Kinder Morgan

- Cauly

Darren Hunter, Esq., Rooney Rippie & Ratnaswamy LLP





